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The schools of the Harwood Unified Union School District (HUUSD) offer many exceptional out 

of the classroom experiences for our students during the school year.  Rather than sending 

home individual permission forms for each trip taken, we are asking for your consent to all field 

trips during the year.  Your child’s teachers will notify you of the upcoming field trips as they 

happen.  

 

Should we need to contact you during a field trip, we will use the emergency contact numbers 

you provided. 

  

Your agreement with this policy indicates the following: My child has my permission to go on 

school-sponsored field trips that occur during the academic year of 2018-2019.  My child has 

my permission to be transported by district-supported transportation on these outings.  My 

child also has my permission to go on supervised walking trips on or near school property 

during this time. 


